U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D.C. 20535

JUN 23 1381

James H. Lesar, Esq.
Suite 203

2101 L Street, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20037

Dear Mr. Lesar:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information
Act (FOIA) request dated June 5, 1981, for "unexcised copies
of the attached documents.”

We have reviewed the excisions contained in the attached
materials, which were previously asserted in response to a FOIA
request made earlier by your client, Harold Weisberg, and have
determined that these excisions remain appropriate. Accordingly
no additional release can be made to you in connection with the
above referenced request.

If you so desire, you may appeal to the Assistant
Attorney General from any denial contained herein. Appeals
should be directed in writing to the Assistant Attorney General
(Attention: Office of Legal Policy), United States Department
of Justice, Washington, D. C. 20530, within' thirty days from
receipt of this letter. The envelope and the letter should be
clearly marked "Freedom of Information Appeal” or "Information
Appeal." Please cite the Freedom of Information-Privacy Acts

(FOIPA) number assigned to your request so that it may be easily
identified.

Sincerely yours,

James K. Hall, Chief

Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section

Records Management Division
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